
Please join us for coffee and donuts this Sunday.   
 

Our next Altar meeting will be October 30, 2016 
following Sunday Mass.  

 

October Duties 

Funeral Dinners—7; Albs—9  Coffee Hour—10; No Duty—6 

 
A big thank you to the parishioners who so 
generously donated to the dishwasher fund.  
We received $350.00 in donations this past 
week.  THANK YOU!!  We are gradually creeping 
up towards our total.  Be sure to check out the 
religious articles the Altar Society has for sale, 
proceeds go to the dishwasher fund.  

The KOC’s meet every 3rd Thursday of the month at 
7:00 p.m. in the Parish Hall.  All men of the parish are 
welcome to attend.  

Next Meeting, Thursday, October 20,  2016 

Every Sunday 
1st, 3rd, 4th and 5th Sundays  

from 2-4 PM 
2nd Sunday from 12:30—2:30 PM 

Doors open 1/2 hour before start time. 
Please bring a donation for the food bank. 

Don’t forget classes are on 

Wednesday, after school until 

5:00pm for K through 5th grade.  

6th  grade through 12th grade 

meet from 7:00PM to 8:00PM.  

Note the afternoon class end 

time has changed from 5:15PM to 5:00PM. 

__________________________________________ 
The Youth Group has been 

asked to help serve coffee 

and tea at the turkey dinner 

on November 6.  First shift is 

1:30pm to 3:30pm,  second 

shift is 3:30pm to 5:30pm.  The dinner is our parish’s 

annual joint fund raiser and everyone is asked to 

help to make it a success.  If you can help, contact 

Ann Kniesel at 541-523-4521. 

Turkey Dinner, Sunday - 

November 6 
 

Tickets are going going going 
Get yours before their GONE! 

 

Turkey Dinner tickets are now on sale.  Del 
Tholen will be at the back of the church with 

tickets after both Masses or call Dawn at 541-
523-4521 or stop in the office. 

Pot is at $300 

October 9th — November, 2016 
3rd Graders and Older 

Meet with Art Kreger on the Altar after Sunday Mass 
Gold Belt With Incense Training for High School 

Servers at the same Time. 

Training 

The Diocese of Baker is committed to 
promoting a safe environment for all 
children and young people in our care.  
To ensure respect for the rights of par-
ents as the primary educators of their 
children, we are having an information 
meeting for parents of children enrolled 

in religious education or youth ministry.  Wednesday, Novem-
ber 2 at 7:00pm in the parish hall.  This meeting is open to all 
adult parishioners who would like to better understand the Di-
ocesan Guidelines for ensuring a safe-environment across all 
parish ministries.  

Coming soon:  Day of the Spirit, Middle 

School Retreat, November 4-6 and Day of 

the Son, High School Retreat, November 11

-13.  The theme is “Rescued by Mer-

cy” (Ephesians 5:15). The retreat will run, 

8:00PM Friday through 12PM on Sunday 

and will take place at the Powell Butte Retreat Center.  The cost is 

$75.00 per youth.  If you are interested in attending, please contact 

Ann Kniesel at 541-523=4521.  Applications are available at the 

Betty Pfleeger, a parishioner, is in need of help from 
November 7 through February for approximately 2 hours a 
week to be taken to the store to get her groceries.  If you 
are able to help her out, please contact me at the office 
and I can put your name on the list.  Thank you, Dawn 


